TOWN OF RAYMOND
TASSELTOP BOARD OF DIRECTORS
OCTOBER 14, 2008 AT THE BROADCAST STUDIO

BOB METZ AMY FARMER WENDY THOREN PHYLLIS BURNHAM
SUSAN LAMARRE NATHAN WHITE

(A casual meeting was held at Tasssel top on September 23, 2008 for members to tour the grounds
and cabins and Inspect completed and current projects. Attending were Bob Metz, Steve Crockett,
Wendy Thoren, Amy Farmer, Phyilis Burnham and Susan LaMarre. At that time, at Susan's
request,

it was voted and approved to present a gift certificate "bonus” from Home Depot to Barry Alden
for

his invaluable and much appreclated work and contributions to the park.)

This meeting was started with an item review of Susan LaMarre's 2008 End of Season Report. A
copy of the report has been given to all members and Town Office and should be attached to this
meeting report. The items that needed attention, follow-up or approval are as follows:

1. Approval was given to purchase and replace the swim buoys and lines for 2009.

2. After discussing the age limit for children being left at the park unsupervised, it was
decided to seek legal advice and Bob Metz will investigate that with Louise Lester.

3. No request has been recelved from Tom Noonan concerning use of the park this winter
for the annual fishing derby. Bob Metz will call or write a letter reminding him that we
required notification by the end of September.

4. Approval was glven that entrance fees will be “cash only" and that checks would be
accepted from Raymond residents only.

5. Cabin rental rates will remain the same for 2009. Rates for 2010 will be Increased by
$100 weekly, but will be discussed and/or approved at the end of next season.

6. Approval was given to charge for extra nightly guests over the maximum cottage limit
and for day guests at the cabin. Susan recommened $25 nightly, and $4 day guests.

7. Approval was given to increase 2009 season pass rates from $60 per car to $65.

8. Approval was glven for the construction or purchase of a small “"storm" shelter to be
located on the lower level due to concern over sudden and violent storms, unattended
chiidren with no shelter, or guests unable to get to their cars In case of lightening, etc.

9. Susan LaMarre was enthusilastically approved employment as Head Ranger for 2009,

The next meeting has been tentatively scheduled for February 24, 2009 at 6:00 P.M. at the
Broadcast Studio.

Respectfully Submitted,

Phyllis Burnham



